
  

 

February 8, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
  
We hope you are doing well. 
  
As per the directive issued by the Prime Minister, this is to announce that no classes will be 
held on Monday, February 14, 2022. Classes will resume on Tuesday, February 15, 2022.  
 
  
Best regards,   
    
Office of the Registrar   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


